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APPENDIX G 

Consultation and Correspondence 

This Appendix will include correspondence and consultation associated with Tampa International 

Airport Draft Noise Exposure Map (NEM) Update. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 

Hillsborough County Aviation Authority (HCAA) postponed several consultation and 

correspondence activities associated with the NEM Update to ensure public health and safety. The 

HCAA plans to resume consultation and correspondence activities associated with the 

NEM Update starting in Fall 2021. These include additional meetings with local jurisdictions 

and presentations to the Community Noise Forum.  

DOCUMENTATION WILL BE COMPILED FOLLOWING THE COMPLETION OF 

CONSULTATION AND CORRESPONDENCE ACTIVITIES 
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